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Committee Meeting Minutes 

November 7, 2019 

 

I. Welcome at 4:30pm by Joe Harrington, who proceeded to introduce John 
Adkins – committee chairperson.   

II. Review of the Minutes from the May 16, 2019.  Heaw
updates and new buildings.  All open projects are scheduled to be 
completed by August 2020.  The CJH Orchestra project is complete.  
Euless Jr, Harwood Jr, Bedford Jr, Hurst Jr, and Central Jr renovations are 
in process.  The two new elementary schools, Elem 21 off Precinct Line 
and Trinity and Elem 22 off International Drive and Midway, are 
proceeding nicely.  Lastly, the West Hurst conversion has had a few things 
not expected surface but is coming along.  Though funding came in under 
budget, David’s group is reviewing other campuses as all Bond money can 
be spent on construction only.   

IV. The BCTEA Aerospace and Robotic Program was discussed by Derek Thorn 
and Michael Skrzynski along with 3 students.  Each teacher gave a brief 
bio of themselves and then went into details about the program.  It was 
stressed that the students research and build everything and the students 
explained how the program has taught them to seek the answers they 
need and not rely solely on the teacher.    

V. New Attendance Boundary Adjustments were brought to us by Joe 
Harrington.  The new boundaries affect Elementary and Junior High 
students only.  He told us there were approximately 1000 students overall 
affected by the changes. 

VI. John thanked everyone in attendance.  It was moved by Misty Donaho 
and seconded by Andrea Marks-Garcia at 5:45 to adjourn the meeting.  
Passed. 


